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Sent on behalf of the Communities & Health Integration Manager 

 
Dear Parish/Town Councils, 

 
I am writing to inform you of some changes to the Mobile Food Store service. 

 
The Mobile Food Store service delivered by Kickstart has concluded. We sincerely apologise that you weren’t 

informed about the closure before the Easter break. 

We understand the importance of convenient access to low-cost fresh food options. We were previously 

excited to announce the launch of a new food service programme in conjunction with the new Inspiring 

Communities programme. 

Unfortunately, due to unforeseen delays in programme approval, the new service is not ready to launch. 

However, we are actively working alongside the Norfolk Community Foundation to expedite the launch of the 

new food service. We are committed to minimising any disruption and will provide a further update as soon as 

we have confirmed plans. 

In the meantime, we encourage Parish and Town Councils to ask residents to explore alternative food options 

in their area. You can find a list of local food hubs, foodbanks, and community fridges on Food - Breckland 

Council. 

 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused by this delay and appreciate your understanding. 

Thank you for continued support. 

Best wishes, 

 
Joshua Fulcher 

 
Communities & Health Integration Manager 

Breckland Council 

 
M: 07552250131 
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